
November 14, 2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 Wi l l i am Street 
New Bedford, M A 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Tuesday, October 22, 2019, considered a 
W R I T T E N M O T I O N , Councillor Lopes, requesting that CEO Sky, City Treasurer Eernandes and 
DPI Commissioner Ponte review the ongoing posting delays of the online water & sewer 
payments with the City's current lockbox provider. (Ref'd 4/11/19) 

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Abreu, the Committee V O T E D : To 
recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Act ion" on the W R I T T E N M O T I O N , 
Councillor Lopes, requesting that CEO Sky, City Treasurer Eernandes and DPI Commissioner 
Ponte review the ongoing posting delays of the online water & sewer payments with the City 's 
current lockbox provider. This motion passed on a voice vote. 

I N C O M M I T T E E O N FINANCE 

Councillor Joseph P. Lopes. Chairman 
JPL: dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

Apri l 11. 2019 

W R I T T E N M O T I O N 

Requesting that the CFO Sky. City Treasurer Femandes and DPI Commissioner Ponte 

review the ongoing posting delays o f the online water & sewer payments with the Cit\"s current 

lockbox provider. (To be Referred to the Committee on Finance.) 

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six 


